

Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

Celina Football Camp at Bluffton University

1 message

Brennen Bader <Brennen.Bader@celinaschools.org>

Thu, Mar 7, 2019 at 8:51 AM

To: Marcy Wellman <marcy.wellman@celinaschools.org>

Cc: Jeff Fortkamp < jeff.fortkamp@celinaschools.org>, Ken Schmiesing < ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

Good morning,

We would like to take our high school players to a team camp hosted at Bluffton University. The camp dates are Thursday July 25 to Friday July 26. It is an overnight stay in which our players and coaches get to sleep in the dorms. Meals will be provided. The football program will be covering a majority of the cost. Players might have to pay a small percentage. I am assuming we will need to get this board approved. Can you pass this information along?

Secondly, I wanted to follow up on our football team **lock - in** held at the Capt. Building and Celina Stadium May 31-June 1st. I think this was going to be approved/discussed at the next board meeting?

Please let me know if you have further questions or need more detail.

Thank you, Brennen Bader

--

Mr. Brennen Bader

Celina Middle School 7th Grade History CHS Head Football Coach Weight Room Coordinator

